
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

14th September 2018 

Hello everyone  

This afternoon we were delighted to welcome visitors from Wates Construction. Many of you 

will know that they are building 3 Glass Wharf, very near school. Several classes have already 

visited the site to find out more. Wates presented us with a very generous cheque. The 

money has been given to us to completely renovate our Sunflower room. We are very grateful 

to Wates for this wonderful donation. 

It has been lovely to welcome new Ladybird and Caterpillar children this week. Reception 

classes started part-time, with half the children doing mornings and half afternoons. Next 

week they will be staying for lunch as well. The teachers are impressed at how well everyone 

has settled!  

Some Reception parents  were busy finding out about children’s learning in the Community 

room as well this week. Thank you for supporting us - and for getting involved straight away! 

Lots of other parent activities started up as well, including some enthusiastic netball this 

morning. Check the website for details of how to get involved.  

Year 6 campers had a great week and there have been some lovely pictures on Twitter! As I 

write this, we are also looking forward to welcoming parents at our Celebration of Learning 

this afternoon. Thank you in advance for your interest! 

Have  a lovely weekend,   

Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher 

 

 

Don’t forget to book a slot for the ’getting to 
know you’ meetings with the teachers.  After 

school on Tuesday 18 and Wednesday 19 
September. Book a time slot with the office or 
with your child’s teacher. 

Year 1:  Faith and Issa 

Year 2:  Sara and Alex 

Year 3:  Hassan and Binta 

Year 4:  Faizaan and Mohammed A 

Year 5:  Amal and Rajwa  

Year 6:  Linaz and Abdirahman 



 

 

 Speech and Language Therapy 

Hannah More Primary 

 

WHEN: Thursday 20th September  

TIME: 9.00 - 9.30  

WHERE: Community Room 

All parents are invited to come a workshop 

that will show you how to set up your Sims  

Agora account for online payments.  

Sims Agora can be used for:  

 Booking places for After School Clubs  

 Paying Dinner Money 

 Buying School Uniform  

 Booking places for More4Kids 

Please speak to the office if you need your online 

codes to be sent to you for the workshop.  

Friday 12th October, 2pm - 3:30pm 
 Informal sessions for anyone with a child 

attending the school. 

 Pop in to chat about your child’s speech and 

language development. 

 We can talk about any concerns and answer 

your questions 

 We can also give you tips and ideas to        

support speech and language development. 

 Free service to anyone with children at the 

school. 

To book a slot please ask your child’s teacher 

or email: carolyn.williams@bristol-schools.uk 

Come along to our new Parent and Toddler group for some 

messy play, healthy snacks, stories, songs and more. All 

parents with pre-schoolers are welcome  you don’t need to 

have a child at Hannah More! Starts Monday 9-11. 





I am so excited to be 
working here at this 
wonderful school. I am 
especially looking forward 
to getting to know the 
children. I enjoy everything 
creative and don’t mind 
getting my hands messy!  

I have previously worked in a variety of different 
educational settings, including a kindergarten in 
Romania. Last year I had a baby daughter so 
took some time off caring for her. I am now 
extremely excited to be joining your community! 

I previously worked in a nursery so I am 
looking forward to experiencing life in a 
primary school and  being part of the 
reception team . In my spare time I enjoy 
walking my dogs and I am training in 
circus skills!  

I am joining the nurture team. I am 
really excited to work in such a 
caring, supportive and nurturing 
school. My passions are music and 
cooking! Thank you to all the 
children who have already made 
me feel so welcome! 

I come from Spain and I love 
languages, different cultures, 
travelling, working with children 
and learning. I am very happy to be 
working at Hannah More. 
Everybody is very friendly and 
lovely!  

 I previously worked here as an LSA. 
Having completed my teacher 
training, I am so happy to be able to 
come back and teach here! I have a 
passion for Science and Maths and so 
I'm really looking forward to starting 
a Science Club later this year. I am 
vey excited for the year ahead!   

Alex 

Abigail 

Bianca 

Stef  

Holly 

I have worked at a school in the south of Bristol for 
a few years and am really pleased to be joining the 
team here.  I've been made to feel very welcome in 
my first week by both the staff and children. I'm 
excited for what the rest of the year will bring! 

Miss Ellison-Smith  

Miss Goldsack  I have recently moved from Portsmouth  to 
Bristol. I love to be outdoors, exploring 
nature  and I have a passion for running. I 
also enjoy reading and crafting. I look 
forward to being part of  the community at 
Hannah More.  

I did my teacher training in Plymouth, but this is my second 
year teaching in Bristol. My passions are science and politics. 
I am very excited to be working at Hannah More, and 
can’t wait to get to know all of the children and families. 

Miss Campbell 

Louise 



   


